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Example of flexible learning spaces 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program 
to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 
billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Narrabeen North Public School and Narrabeen Sports High School with new and 
improved education facilities to support the student community. 

At Narrabeen North Public School, the project will provide:  

▪ new flexible permanent learning spaces 

▪ upgraded learning spaces 

▪ new supported learning spaces 

▪ upgrades to core facilities, including the library, administration and hall. 

At Narrabeen Sports High School, the project will provide:  

▪ new and upgraded learning spaces 

▪ upgraded supported learning spaces 

▪ new amenities and refurbished gym  
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Progress Update 

A Development Application (DA) has been lodged with Northern Beaches Council to seek approval to remove trees 
located within the proposed construction footprint at both schools. The DA was submitted late July 2022 and will be 
made publicly available on the council’s website. To offset the loss of canopy, a tree replacement programme will be 
implemented to increase tree coverage across the sites with local native trees. 

Next Steps 

Statutory planning approvals will progress with the lodgement of a second development application (DA) with the 
Northern Beaches Council for the upgrades to both schools.  

Community information sessions   

We are committed to working together with the Narrabeen North Public School and Narrabeen Sports High School 
community and other stakeholders to deliver the best possible facilities.  

We will be hosting drop-in information sessions at both schools on:  
▪ 9:00am – 10.30am Tuesday 16 August at the Narrabeen North Public School amphitheatre 
▪ 4:00pm – 5:30pm Tuesday 23 August at the Narrabeen Sports High School hall.  

 
These information sessions provide an opportunity for the community to ask the project team questions about the 
Narrabeen North Public School and Narrabeen Sports High School. You are welcome to drop in at any time at either 
session as there will not be a presentation. We encourage anyone attending to make this a COVID-safe event. 
 

Virtual Information Session  

You are welcome to visit our virtual information session to find out more about the project scope and benefits, 
timeline, and design approach. In the virtual room, you will also be able to book a phone call with SINSW or submit 
feedback and questions about the project.  

The virtual information room will be open online from 9:00am Monday 22 August to 9:00am Monday 29 August 2022. 
To access the virtual room, visit schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au and search for ‘Narrabeen Education Campus.’ Visit 
the SINSW website at any time, day or night during this period to access the Virtual Information Session. 
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